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8100 Stevenson Road # Baltimore, Maryland 21208 ¢ Phone: HUnter 6-6400

December 1, 1976

Rabbi Marc Tanenbaum
American Jewish Committee
165 East 56th Street
New York, New York 10022

Dear Rabbi Tanenbaum:

Now that the Installation Weekend is a thing of the past, it does
give one the opportunity of reflecting on what a memorable occasion
this was for the congregation. I am gquite sure that you could
sense the interest and deep appreciation of those that were in
attendance at our Breakfast Forum on Sunday morning.

Please accept our heartfelt thanks for not only making that morning
a most interesting and provocative one, but for your efforts to be
with us at that time.

Sincerely yours,

Chber o Hrellery

TOBA K. ROCHBERG, Chairman
Installation Committee

TKR:j £




Founded in 1871 e Alffiliated with the United Synagogue of America

8100 Stevenson Road e Baltimore, Maryland 21208 e Phone: HUnter 6-6400
November 16, 1976

Rabbi Marc H. Tannenbaum

American Jewish Committee

165 East 56th Street

New York, New York 10022

Dear Rabbi Tanenbaum:

We have been able to finalize the plans for Rabbi Corson's Installation on
[h§3322§;ﬂ§gggmber 28th, and the congregation is expectantly looking forward

to

memorable occasion.

I had hoped that by now I would have had the printed program for Sunday
evening's Sanctuary Formal Installation. I am sure that those who will be
participating, and in your case, on Sunday morning, would like to know the
names of the other speakers.

I am taking the liberty, therefore, to list for you those speakers who will
be on the program Sunday evening. I hope that this will have some value for
you.
Sunday Morning Breakfast Forum: Rabbi Marc Tanenbaum
American Jewish Committee

Dinner Program for Out of Town Guests, hosted by the Board of Trustees:

Mr. Robert Hiller, Executive Director
Associated Jewish Charities and Welfare Fund

Mr. Albert D. Chernin, Executive Vice Chairman
National Jewish Community Relations Advisory Council

Sanctuary Formal Program: Mr. Jack Pearlstone, President
Associated Jewish Charities and Welfare Fund

Mr. Albert D. Chernin (Same as above)

Dr. Simon Greenberg, Vice Chancellor
Jewish Theological Seminary of America

Rabbi Sidney Greenberg (Major Installation Address)
Rabbi, Temple Sinai - Philadelphia, Pa.

S,

STANLEY 1. MINCH
Executive Director

Sinceredy
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I1st Vice-President
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Corresponding Secretary
Frank Sigeiman
Treasurer
Stanley 1. Minch
Executive Secretary
Jerome B. Cohen
Aszociate Executive Sec,

Leonard J. Attman
Honorary President

PAST PRESIDENTS

*Charles Abramson
Leslie W. Moses
L. William Schimmel
Fred E. Katzner
Alvin Neuberger
Joseph Kolodny
. Benj. Katzner
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Frank Fisher
*Irvin F. Blumenfeld
*Leon w
Dr. Elmer N, Hoffman
Stanley Scherr
Nathan H. Karu

Ralph Steinbach
Stanley 1. Minch
David Whitman
Norman Apatoft

Heary O.
Gilbert S. Levine

BOARD

Hon. Arthur Alperstein
Edward Attman
Ronald A‘t‘m
Seymour Attman
Charles N. Bernstein
Stephen B. Bierer

Harold Goldman
Paul Holen

Donald Kerbel
M . Lerner

December 20, 1976

Rabbi Marc Tanenbaum
American Jewish Cammittee
165 East S56th Street

New York, New York 10022
Dear Rabbi Tanenbaum,

A belated, apologetic, but most heartfelt
note of tharks from all of us at Chizuk Amuno for
your marvelous address on November 28th. It was an
historic day for our congregation and your presence

added immeasurably to our joy.

We were very honored to have you.

Sincerely yours,

MARK WHITMAN
Program Chaiman
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RABBI MAURICE S. CORSON

RABBI

CHIZUK AMUNDO CONGREGATION RESIDENCE:
8100 BSTEVENSON ROAD 3041 CGLENGYLE AVENUE
BALTIMORE., MARYLAND 21208 BALTIMORE. MARYLAND 21215
(301) 408-8400 {301) 764-0080

December 1, 1976
9 Kislev 5737

Rabbi Marc Tanenbaum
American Jewish Committee
165 East 56th Street
New York, N.Y. 10022

Dear Marc,

I can't tell you how much I appreciate your taking the time
from your Thanksgiving weekend vacation to be with me at
Chizuk Amuno on Sunday morning. Your talk was superb, and
your kind words on my behalf, more than gracious. Numerous
individuals who were present have requested a copy of your
remarks, and we will be transcribing them in the near future
for possible publication in booklet form, along with the
Installation addresses of Sunday evening. Of course, before
it is printed, we will be in touch with you regarding editing,
etc.

On behalf of Ruth, myself, and the entire congregation,
please accept my heartfelt thanks for helping make the
Installation weekend a truly memorable occasion for all
of us.

With warmest personal regards and best wishes, I am,

Sincerely yours,

%' At L’

MAURICE S. CORSON
Rabbi
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October 20,11976

Mr. Henry 0. Shor
President

Chizuk Amuno Congregation
8100 Stevenson Road
Baltimore, Maryland 21208

Dear Mr. Shor, _ :
 Thank you for your thoughtful letter of October 12th.

I look forward to being with you at the Sunday morn-
ing observance marking the installation of my good and esteemed
colleague and friend, Rabbi Maurice Corson.

I am not sure at this moment whether I will be able
to stay with you for the dinner. I have such a heavy schedule
that week that it may be necessary for me to keave the city later
that day. So, if it does not pose any hardships for you please
consider this a tentative and "mmybe" response.

With warmest personal good wishes, I am,

Cordially yours,

Rabbi Marc H. Tanenbaum
National Director
Interreligious Affairs

MHT:RPR




CHIZUK AMUNO CONGREGATION

8100 STEVENSON ROAD . A0
BALTIMORE. MARYLAND 21208 . fr\
HENRY O. SHOR October 12, 1976 W P

PRESIDENT 486-18785

539-05038

Rabbi Marc Tannenbaum
American Jewish Committee
165 East 56th Street

New York, New York 10022

Dear Rabbi Tannenbaum:

I am extremely pleased to learn that you have graciously consented
to be our speaker of the morning on Sunday, November 28. Although
this is a Brotherhood Breakfast, it is in conjunction with the week-
end celebration of Rabbi Corson's Installation and leadies will be
invited to attend.

The formal Installation itself will take place on Sunday evening in
the Main Sanctuary at 7:45 p.m. We are honored to have a delegation
of friends and family of Rabbi Corson who will be journeying from
Philadelphia for that evening. Our Officers and Board of Trustees
are hosting a dinner at 6:00 p.m. to be preceded by cocktails at
5:30. Mr. Albert Chernin, Executive Director of the National Jewish
Community Relations Advisory Council, and Rabbi Morris Goodblatt will
be addressing us immediately after the dinner. We would be most
pleased to have you be our guest to not only attend the dinner but
to be seated on the Bimah during the Sanctuary program and to be
recognized by the Chairperson of the evening.

Would you be kind enough, at your convenience, to let me know whether
your plans will allow you to be with us on Sunday evening? I look
forward with pleasure to the opportunity of meeting you.

Sincerely,

Aoy b/

HENRY O. SHOR
President
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Chizuk Amuno (ongregation

Founded in 1871 e Affiliated with the United Synagogue of America

8100 Stevenson Road e Baltimore, Maryland 21208 ¢ Phone: HUnter 6-6400

October 8, 1976

Rabbi Marc Tannenbaum
American Jewish Committee
165 East 56th Street

New York, New York 10022

Dear Rabbi Tannenbaum:

Rabbi Corson has advised me that you have been most gracious in honoring
us with your presence as our speaker of the morning on Sunday, November 28.
This is in conjunction with a weekend of celebration marking the formal
Installation of Rabbi Corson.

Our schedule for Sunday morning is as follows:

Services -  9:30 = 10:15 a.m.
Breakfast - 10:15 = 11:00 a.m.
Program - 11:00 - 12 Noon

Would you be kind enough to forward to me at your convenience a glossy print
as well as a bio that can be used in conjunction with publicity releases.

As you probably know Rabbi Corson's formal Installation will occur on Sunday
evening in a Sanctuary program that will begin at 7:45 p.m. Prior to this
program and in honor of a number of guests of Rabbi Corson that will be
arriving by bus from Philadelphia, the Officers and Board of Trustees will
be hosting a dinner at 6:00 p.m. to be preceded by cocktails at 5:30. It
would be our pleasure to have you attend the dinner and also to have a seat
on the Pulpit during the formal Installation ceremonies. I am quite sure
that our President, Henry 0. Shor, in the next few days will extend to you
an official invitation.

We are very elated and honored to know that you will be with us on Sunday,
November 28.

Very truly yours,

ot

STANLEY I. MINCH
Executive Director

A
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THE AMERICAN JEWISH COMMITTEE

date Seprt. 10y 1976
to Rabbi Marc Tannenbaum

from Lois Rosenfield, Baltimore

wnpueJoulaul

subject November 28th plans

'Rabbi Maurice Corson, newly installed
rabbi at_Chizuk Amuno Congregation, phoned
to tell me he invited you to speak to his
congregation on the morning of November 28th.
If you should accept his invitation, what
are the chances that you might be available
that same "Sunday - in the evening - for a
small AJC Chapter program?

I look forward to hearing from you. -

W

) )
Kindest regards, e

P ¥
#ydr (
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RABBI MAURICE S. CORSON

RABB!

CHIZUK AMUNO CONGREGATION
8100 STEVENSON ROAD
BALTIMORE, MARYLAND 21208

(301) 486-8400

RESIDENCE:
2641 GLENGYLE AVENUE
BALTIMORE. MARYLAND 21215
(301) 764-0060

September 10, 1976
15 Elul 5736

Rabbi Marc Tannenbaum
American Jewish Committee
165 East 56th Street

New York City, N.Y. 10022

Dear Marc,

Pursuant to our telephone conversation yesterday regarding the
weekend of my Installation at Chizuk Amuno, I am writing to confirm
our invitation to have you speak on Sunday morning, November 28th,
at 11:00 a.m. The weekend program will begin on Shabbat with —
Seymour Siegel as our pulpit guest on Friday evening and Saturday
morning.

On Sunday morning, our Brotherhood will sponsor a brunch followed
by a lecture at which we anticipate a large attendance. On Sunday
evening, the Board will host a dinner for out-of-town guests, at
which Al Chernin will speak, followed by a formal Installation
Service to be addressed by my good friend, Sidney Greenberg.

I am sure that the Brotherhood would be willing to pay an honor-
arium for you in order to facilitate your participation on Sunday
morning. I do hope that you cam accept this invitation. Of
course, we would be delighted to have you remain as our honored
guest for the evening program, should you wish to stay.

Looking forward to your early response.

With warmest wishes to you and yours for a healthy and prosperous
New Year, I am,

Sincerely yours,

Fn.

URICE S. CORSON
Rabbi

MSC:rr






